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Christmas Fayre 
Friday 4th December 6.30-8pm

Plans are under way for the Christmas Fayre 
in the new Expressive Arts Hall. Plenty of stalls, 
refreshments, Jar Tombola and crafts - fun for 

everyone!
To get involved contact Estherdry2014@gmail.com or 

annabelle.martin2015@yahoo.co.uk. You can also message us 
on the Friends of Arbury Facebook page or speak to us in the 

playground, Belle (Infants) and Esther (Junior).
We are looking forward to seeing you there. 

For more information on the newsletter, to 
find out what we are doing around the school 
or just to keep in touch with other parents 

and get involved with all the great ideas join  
facebook.com/groups/friendsofarburyprimaryschool

For more information about Friends of Arbury or the newsletter see our noticeboard in the school reception, 
email: friends@arbury.cambs.sch.uk or chat to us on facebook.com/groups/friendsofarburyprimaryschool

Join us on Facebook 
Now 140+ members

Autumn Junior Disco 
203 children enjoyed this fantastic free 

event, our biggest disco ever! There was lots 
of positive feedback from both children and 
parents. A big thank you to the organisers 

and the large team of volunteer helpers for 
making this happen.

Can you help?
Parent volunteers needed 

for Gardening Club 
No experience necessary!

Just enthusiasm for helping 
the kids to plant, grow and 
harvest. Join us on Monday 

or Tuesday lunchtimes. 
Contact: Suzanna Wood on 

Facebook or 
suzanna.forwood@gmail.com

AGM - Friends of Arbury
Thanks to everyone who came along to the AGM in September. It was 

great to hear whats been going on and to plan ahead for this year. It is 
fantastic to have lots of new parents getting involved in FOA events and 
activities. We loved seeing lots of new faces. It’s never too late to start 

getting involved! We are always looking for new ideas and suggestions 
for activities and events around the school. If you want to find out more 
notes from our meeting and the finance report are on our board near the 

office and on school website.

Fundraising Update
Thanks to your amazing generosity and support we have been able to donate £5000 to the 

school Woodland Project. Creating a Forest Area on the field for everyone to enjoy.

Another £2000 has been given to the school to add extra fun and games in both the infant 
and junior playgrounds.

£50 has been given to each class to spend on golden time resources.

£35 from the autumn tea was added to the school’s Harvest collection.


